o : - - N AZ
‘,_ur Case Number: ABP-314964-22 - ) 4N

2 (S

| =54 | An
| ~~ | | Bord
.2\ . Pleanala

Martin and Miriam Moore
Jordanstown

Lusk

Co. Dublin

K45 EF88

Date: 04 June 2024

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir / Madam,
An Bord Pleanala has received your recent letter in relation to the above mentioned case. The contents
of your letter have been noted.

i you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps@pleanala.ie

Please guote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

0 £dosthe (ack dhor AL

Aisling Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737131
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30th May 2024

Case Ref. ABP - 314964

Re. Proposed Circular Economy Campus and Integrated Waste Management Facility at
Hollywood Great, Nags Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir/Madam,
We wish to acknowledge your letter of 21st May 2024,

Further to our letter dated 21st April and having read the correspondence from RPS Consulting
Engineers Ltd. - it is our understanding that at no point was permission given for the intake of
hazardous waste.
In fact on page 8 it states -

Objective [UO30 relates to hazardous waste which is not relevant to the proposed
development,
We absolutely object to the proposed intake of hazardous waste onto this site at Hollywood
Great, which could put the groundwater aquifer at risk of contamination.

Also, there is a new Primary School at the junction of The Five Roads and the movement of

trucks in excess of 200 approx. per day puts children, parents and locals at unacceptable risk.

Please take our objections into serious consideration.

Regards,
M iRicw  Meooke
Moy lin. Jy crane

Martin Moore Miriam Moore



